
    PARRY SOUND POWER AND SAIL SQUADRON         

 
 

You are invited  
 

to join in the belated celebration of Canada Day 2023 
at the Parry Sound Waterfront! 

 
For more than forty years, there has been a sailpast of large and small power and sail 
vessels immediately before the Town fireworks on Canada Day.   You are invited to be 
part of it. 
 

This year, because of fire risk in July, the fireworks are rescheduled to September 1, 
2023,  at dusk.  
 

It is enormous fun to take part in the sailpast because of the tremendous, enthusiastic 
reaction from onlookers on shore waiting for the fireworks. 
If you would like to be part of the show, please email mkw@cogeco.ca to let us know 
your name, vessel name and length overall. 
 

Details:  on Friday, September 1, 2023 
1. string up a few extra or coloured lights on your boat, leave them turned OFF 
2. meet us offstage, south of Rosetta Island before 2000 (8 PM) to form up 
3. listen to VHF; wait for the lead boat (usually the OPP) to start us off 
4. come onstage— in view of the town dock — and LIGHT UP your vessel 
5. parade in line astern along the route which goes near the river mouth and slowly 

along the length of the town dock.  
6. enjoy the applause! 
7. go out in the Sound, to be seen by Belvedere Heights residents, or return to your 

dock to watch the fireworks  
 

It is a spectacular evening and you can be an important part of it. Please join us! 

P/Cdr, Parry Sound Power and Sail Squadron 

RSVP: Marianne at mkw@cogeco.ca to let 
us know your name, vessel name and 
length overall. 


